In addition to the announcement of 8th February 2002

As the additional information to the announcement of 8th February 2002 published in the newspapers Magyar Tőkepiac and Napi Gazdaság, we inform our shareholders that the whole text of the flash report is available for studying and taking away in the Budapest office of the company at the Investor Relations Department (1094 Budapest, Szent István tér 11.).
